
 

                                                

 

29th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

At Wood Fold we aim to maintain excellent relationships with our community and each year group will be 

taking part in a ‘Community Project’ at some point during the school year. This term it is the turn of Year 

6 and they will be focusing on helping our local charity ‘The Brick’.  We have been learning about how 

the charity helps those in need and how we as a community can support them through the festive 

period.  We will be raising awareness throughout school over the coming weeks.  

 

The Brick are making hampers and each hamper will contain a Christmas dinner, plus treat food items, 

toys and gifts for each member of the family.  They are hoping to make each hamper as personalised as 

possible, so are asking for items to be donated unwrapped so that their team of volunteers can match 

the items as best as possible to each family based on the referral information. 

 

Please take a look at the list below, and if you are able to help please send your donation/s in to school 

by Thursday 8th December.  The donated items will then be collected from school by a member of The 

Brick team.  We had a phenomenal response last year; let’s see if we can match it or do even better! 

 

Christmas Hamper Wish List 

 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Y6T and Mrs McManus 

 

Christmas Crackers Tinned veg / ham / salmon 

Festive snacks Crisps or savoury snacks 

Christmas cake / pudding / Mince pies Turkey / chicken gravy granules 

Stuffing Mix New toys and games for children of all ages 

Selection Boxes / chocolate boxes Gifts for teenagers 

Boxes of biscuits Ladies / Mens gifts 

Ready-made custard Kids pjs / socks 

Soft drinks / non-alcoholic drinks Ladies / Mens pjs / socks 

Tea / coffee / hot chocolate New hats, gloves, scarves for all ages 


